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If you had been at September’s events… 

 

 

 

 

Pillow/Sheet Set Drive 

for 

Genesis House was a 

big success. 
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at the Social Meeting 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Brother Knights, 

 

As we enter into fall and the temperatures begin to moderate, our Council and 

our Parish begin to get busy…well busier. 

 

A look at the calendar presents us with many opportunities to get involved with 

our parish and community. Beyond Monday Night Bingo and our regular 

schedule of meetings we have: 

 

● October 1st - Life Chain 

● October 8th - Coats for Kids Fundraiser Publix on 192  

● Contact Tony Krzeminski to Volunteer 

● October 10th 6:30 pm - Final planning meeting for the Family Beach Day 

Picnic at the Hall 

● October 11th 8:30 am - Soccer Challenge at St. Joe’s School 

● Let Tony Krzeminski know if you plan to attend 

● October 15th - Family Beach Day Picnic  

● Volunteer Opportunities 

● Set Up 

● Cooking/Serving 

● Lead Part of the Patriotic Rosary 

● Clean up at the park and back at the Hall 

● Buy Tickets and come enjoy the fraternity of your fellow Knights 

and Parish Community 

● October 18th 4:30 pm - FIT Spaghetti Dinner 

● October 21st - Special Spotlight Dinner at the Hall 

● Support this great group by buying tickets from Pat or if you can’t 

come to dinner make a donation. 

● October 27th Trunk or Treat in the Church Parking lot. 

● We will be accepting donations of candy all month long. 

● The Ship will be there or you can bring your own vehicle and pass 

out candy 

● October 28th - Workday at the Hall. - There is a good sized list so the 

more the merrier. 

● October 28th and 29th Rosary and Pancake breakfast on Sunday 

morning. 



All of these things are a part of our mission and to succeed takes all of us. If each 

Knight were to look at this list and pick one thing to participate in or support, 

our reach would be greater than our whole because we did it together. 

We are still in need of a Recorder. Tony Krzeminski or Joe Widmayer can let you 

know what the job entails and would be more than happy to help you get started 

in the position. Reach out to any officer and let them know you are ready to step 

up and help our Council. 

 

Good of the Order: 

 

Rick DiCicco - September Knight of the Month 

Frank and Anne Altro - September Family of the Month 

 

In Charity, Unity, and Fraternity 

 

Bradley Hood 

Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights, 

 

Our Annual Life Chain will take place on Sunday, October 1st in front of St. 

Joseph Catholic Church between 2:00 and 3:00PM. Please come and 

support this effort. Our Life Program Director Mark Zarraonandia will 

provide further information on this event. 

 

Don’t forget our Third Annual Family Beach Day Picnic on Sunday, October 

15th. This event is hosted by the Assembly and needs your support and 

participation to make this a great event and fundraiser for the Assembly! 

 

Future events include the All Souls Day Mass on November 2nd and 

Veteran’s Day events on Saturday, November 11th which includes the Palm 

Bay Veteran’s Day Parade and Saturday Mass at 4:00PM. 

 

For God and our Country! 

 

Mike Deschaine 

PGK, Faithful Navigator 

 

 
                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 



 

Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 
Knights, 

 
We are a council alive with good works! We work to make our parish a dynamic place of worship. 

This month we have activities from the 1st through the 30th. We will have exciting new programs 

introduced, as we move forward, that will encourage men to be the household leaders of their 

faith. 

See you all at the “Life Chain” on Sunday October 1st 2 till 3pm. We will line up from the corner of Port Malabar Rd. and 

Babcock St. to St. Joseph’s Church. I hope that you remember to bring chairs and something to drink. It’s also good advice 

to have chairs and something to drink at the “Coats for Kids” fund raiser on October the 8th. Even if you didn’t sign up for a 

shift, stop by the Publix on Hwy 192 next to the Red Lobster between 9 and 4pm to help raise money. 

St. Josephs School will host the Knights of Columbus local Soccer Challenge on October the 11th. This will be a good prequel 

to the district competition on Nov 4th.  St. Josephs School will be hosting the District Event. 

St. John Paul 11 Assembly is hosting our annual “Beach Picnic” on Sunday October the 15th at the big pavilion on Paradise 

Beach. The festivities start at 10:30. We need Knights to help organize all the equipment to be moved on Saturday the 14th.  

The plan is to meet at the Hall around noon and Mike Deschaine has a check list. We should finish in time to go to 4pm 

mass on Saturday. 

On Wednesday October 18 we are serving a Spaghetti Dinner at FIT.  These are always fun to Volunteer for.  The students 

are grateful for our service, and we are blessed to be able to serve them. 

Our Pastor, Fr. Frankline has asked us to step up and say the rosary before the vigil mass, as well as Sunday masses. Brad 

started immediately and we have been saying the Rosary before Mass since mid-September. We need many volunteers for 

this service. I did it and the hardest part was getting to church 20 minutes early.  We will get parishioners to help us build a 

rotating staff going forward.  Sunday October 30th would be our 5th Sunday Rosary for the month.  

Coming up at the end of the month will be “Trunk or Treat” at St. Josephs School.  It’s always a fun event with our Knights 

handing out candy to the kids.  The Knight’s float makes for a great photo opportunity for parents and the kids love getting 

on the ship. 

Remember St. Vincent DePaul with any monies that you contribute count toward our yearly food drive. Please donate and 

report to Bob Carl.    

The Knights of Columbus Council 7408 have been presenting crucifixes to parish families of newly baptized children. This 

program has turned out to be very popular. Ron Hoeing has a small group of Brother Knights to help him with this program 

and needs additional volunteers. You can also talk to Ron about joining the 4th degree Color Corp. They have volunteered at 

countless events representing our Knights of Columbus.  

Fraternally, 

Have a blessed Month! 

Joseph Giesler 

  

    Council 7408 Newsletter 



District Deputy Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights,   
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are moving on here in our District with Councils working on our programs and 
constantly recruiting New Members. I know you are all busy and that is a great thing 

because idol hands are the devil’s workshop. I have been to all the Councils in our District, and they are all just 
as busy doing GOD’S work in all our wonderful communities. I consider myself very fortunate to get to meet 
with all of our brothers and sisters throughout the best District in our order. I know some Councils up to date 
have more new members than others but that should not deter any of us. I would like to think that would 
motivate us to get out there and recruit harder. I know that you all will get our goals by the end of our year 
and better because you are all awesome. I also have the honor of being in the best Council in our District. I am 
the Lecturer for our Council presently and am always looking for speakers for our Social Meetings so if you 
have somebody for this please get with me. I am going to be getting tickets for the SPECIAL SPOTLIGHT 
THEATRE DINNER for October 21st at our Hall for 5:30-ish . Those of you who know this is a fundraiser for 
above program that we support for our wonderful people of that group. They are handicap citizens but if you 
knew them as I do you would think differently and know that they are GOD’S CHOSEN CHILDREN. I would like 
to invite each and every one of you to support this event and they will be doing another talent show or recital 
if you will, on DEC 3RD at BAYSIDE HS Theatre and again I invite you to come see this wonderful show the 
more the merrier. This is just a few things that are near and dear to me but please pick a program just one if 
you can or two if you are able and support us . This District is a busy District, and our Council 7408 is very busy, 
but we need your help always to make these programs work. GOD BLESS you all and keep up the good works. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 

Pat Farrelly 
District Deputy 
District 30 
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
The Pillow and Bed Sheet Collection for Gensis House was a big success! 
The kids at St. Joseph School collected 34 Pillows and at the church we 
collected 105 Sheet Sets.  The ladies at Genesis House were extremely 
happy.  For the ladies and kids staying at Genesis House, nothing says 

home like a new pillow and sheets. 
Our Annual Life Chain was postponed and will be rescheduled for October 8th from 2pm-3pm 
due the extreme amount of rain Palm Bay got the morning of the 1st.  Many roads were 
flooded, and Patty and I could not even make it to Mass. This year’s Life Chain will be held at 
a new location…….right at St. Joseph’s.  We’ll line the West-side of Babcock St. and go up to 
Port Malabar Blvd. 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

The Ladies have been busy planning for the Genesis Baby Shower which will be 

held on October 10th.  We are filling baby bottles with change, placing orders for 

sandwiches, salads and desserts.  Any gifts for our shower will be deeply 

appreciated.  New crib sheets, large diapers and wipes are needed.  Thank you 

in advance! 

Also, we are making plans for our Card Party which will be held on Saturday November 4th at 

1:00 pm. Tickets are $12.00 each and will include Bunco and card games. Refreshments will 

be served. So, come join our party and have fun. 

We are still looking for new members.  All Catholic ladies 18 years or older are welcome to 

join us.  Dues are only $10.00 per year.  Come join us, have fun and met new friends. 

God bless each of you! 

Andrea P. Smith 

President 

 

“The Best year round temperature 

 is a warm heart and a cool head.” 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

This month I will talk about the forgotten ones. The people in our lives. The forgotten 

ones! There are people that we may not call or write or E-mail or text message. Think 

of those in your family, in your church, In your Knights of Columbus group ? Do you 

think of them? Since Father Bob retired due to health issues, how many have sent him 

a card, left a message on his phone? Think about it. How many have sent Deacon 

Mike Mintern a card a note a call. Just thinking of you, hope you’re doing better? 

And myself I can safely say 1 yes one, 1! Has anyone ever called me since I have been 

home bound. I’ll not mention his name from the Knights, but he will know who he is 

and I sincerely appreciate it! And I write this article every Month. 

What are the Beatitudes? As a Christian community our thoughts and prayers are for not only our 

family but all families.  This not a pity party its more so an awaking party? YOU ONE DAY MAY 

JUST BE IN THIS SPOT! Do you check on friends, relations, do you send cards when their sick, Do you 

call. REMEMBER WHAT YOU PUT IN TO LIFE AND THE LIFE OF OTHERS YOU GET BACK 

100 + FOLD. We do not live our lives just for ourselves but for others also. You have been called to a 

Christian community to serve others, to bring them hope, love, a feeling of being wanted and a feeling of 

friendship one of understanding. If you don’t feel that way then you may just be taking up space?  Do 

you recall, “DO UNTO OTHERS AS YOU HAVE THEM DO UNTO YOU?” I write each moth with 

some spiritual direction, or at least I hope I do. But the rest is up to you! Do you feel in your heart or 

maybe never thought of it! Is it right what our so-called leaders are doing for MONEY and POWER 

inviting nearly 7,000,000 (7 Million) people into our country with the  

expectations of a better life and have them live in the streets fenced in like cattle at the slaughterhouse? 

If that doesn’t bother you then I guess that you belong to the right party, but if it bothers you that 

smuggling guns, drugs, and using people for sex, and selling little children to the sick people bringing 

drugs that kill our future generation and it does not phase you, brother you are on the wrong planet! 

The party that is  in control now will make the lives of our future generation a place that will be like 

where all the Illegal Immigrants come from. If it offends you that I speak this way it is because I spent 8 

years in the Marine Corps in Japan and Korea, 6 years a Police officer and now going on 44 years a 

deacon! All because I love my country and the people in it. I have served them all the best I could and 

now it  is your turn to serve them and protect them and to protect ALL from “CRADLE TO GRAVE!” 

you have an angel on one shoulder and the devil on the other. WHO DO YOU LISTEN TO?????? 

                                              And that’s all I have to say. 

                           GOD BLESS AMERICA THE LAND THAT WE LOVE. 

        Sr. Deacon Frank Falotico,  sosm Life member Disabled American Veterans 

                     3rd Degree and 4th Degree life member Knights Of Columbus 
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The Insurance Guy 

Blessed Michael McGivney & Protecting Families 

Every year a non-profit organization known as Life Happens coordinates the Life Insurance Awareness Month 

campaign. This campaign is dedicated to informing people about how important life insurance is to protect 

their families. Life insurance is a cornerstone of a family’s future financial security.  

Blessed Michael McGivney certainly knew how important life insurance was to a family. But many members 

don’t understand how involved Fr. McGivney was in developing the Order’s insurance program. According to 

Christopher Kauffman, the author of the centennial history of the Order, Faith and Fraternalism, The History of 

the Knights of Columbus 1882-1982, one of Fr. McGivney’s two main reasons for founding the Order was “the need to protect 

families during sickness and death.” (pg. 17) Kauffman goes on to say that Fr. McGivney “spent his energy in promoting the 

insurance feature.” (pg. 35) Originally, when the Order was founded, there was no such thing as an “associate member.” Everyone 

was insured; that was one of those two primary reasons for joining.  

While the Order is now well known for its charitable works and strong advocacy for the most vulnerable, strengthening men in 

their faith and protecting them and their families with life insurance were twin catalysts in forming the Order. While young 

Catholic men still seek to strengthen their faith, we know families still need protection from untimely death. This mission remains 

just as important today .  

In an attempt to make every member and every eligible Catholic man aware of how important life insurance is, the Order has 

made a substantial investment. The Order has provided me with a high-tech, state of the art financial needs analysis platform that 

can help us determine where you stand today. It can help me formulate a strategy for you and your family and offer meaningful 

insurance and financial solutions…a strategy specific to your family and your situation.  

The analysis can be done in the comfort of your home or virtually. What can life insurance provide? Peace of mind and security.  

Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield FICF, MDRT 

1900 S. Harbor City Blvd. 

Suite 321 

Melbourne, FL 32901 

Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

Office Ph#: 321-294-3086 

Personal Ph#: 407-433-5421 

Email: john.barfield@kofc.org 

                     

 

 

http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
mailto:john.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brothers! 
 
Please keep October 28th open to help clean up, repair and groom our hall 
and grounds. 
 
If you can help this day please call me at: 

540-429-2626 or see me at our early October meetings. 
 
We will be - 
Cleaning and resetting our gutters. 
Resealing all openings in our siding. 
Power washing the building and sidewalks. 
Painting all curbs fluorescent yellow. 
Fixing all framing around bathroom toilet doors and putting proper locks. 
Cleaning floors in entrance hall and both bathrooms. 
Replacing broken electrical outlets both inside and outside hall. 
Then at a later date: 
Painting outside building and ladies room. 
 
Please help us on this important cleanup and repair day. 
 
Frank 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week 
will start at around $650.00. Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. 
We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also 
popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills. Each 
attendee is given a blue 50/50 ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a 
cash prize totaling around $200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the 
mid-way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Stop in and try one of our new specials! 

Please note, it was decided to give the crew for Friday Fish a break. So, we will be suspending the Friday Fish 
Dinners 

From  October 1,  2023 and we will start back up for Lent in February 2024. 

. Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our Friday Family Feast when we start up next year.  We serve a 
variety of great meals at a reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, make the coleslaw and all the 
side dishes in anticipation of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served meals cooked to order 
between 5 and 7pm this past Friday. We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 pm. Great family 
atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 

We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 
dinner out. 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136  

Coats for Kids drive  Oct 8  

   Our next collection will be at the Publix on 192 next to Red Lobster on Oct 8 from 9am to 4pm, see Tom at 
one of our next meetings to sign up for a 2 hour session on the doors. 

FIT Spaghetti dinner  

Our council 7408 Knights of Columbus  will be out in force on the following dates, Oct 18 and Dec 6, 2023. 
We had a good turn out on Aug 16, ( Come join us )   Mass will be performed in the chapel of the Multifaith 
center before our FIT Spaghetti dinner service which consists of Spaghetti, salad, garlic bread, desert, and 
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lemonade. The dinner is prepared and served in the multifaith Chapel on the FIT campus, we meet at 
4:30pm to start preparations for the meal. 

Family Beach Day  

On October 10 at 6PM we will be having a meeting at the hall on the picnic to decide what remains to be 
done, all are welcome to attend. 

October 14 meet at Hall before 9:30 am to load up tables ETC for the picnic the next day. 

Please support our Council by attending this event on Oct 15.  This is a beach Picnic for the Whole Family, 
there will be Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Italian Sausage, Brats, Baked Beans, Potato and Macaroni Salad. 50 / 
50 drawing and Patriotic Rosary. We have the pavilion rented so you can get out from under the sun. Time , 
from 10:30 am to 5:30 pm, Food will be served noon to 3:00pm . Location.....Howard E. Futch Memorial 
Park, 113 Paradise Blvd, Indialantic, Florida  (On A1A between the 192 and Eau Gallie Causeways) 

Donation $15 pp, kids 10-under free. Tickets available after Mass or contact Tony K at 321-544-6341. 

The 5th Sunday Rosary is held at all weekend Masses on those months containing 5 Sundays.. You are 
invited to lead the church with your Brother Knights. 

Be at mass 30 minutes early to help distribute mass cards and rosaries. 

 Bed Sheet Drive and Life Chain 

 On Sept 2 thru Sept 10 , the church collected  NEW ,twin size, 3-piece bed sheets for Genesis House, there 
were collection boxes in church, this was a great success, thank you all for your generosity 

The Life Chain will be held Oct 1, at the front of our church on Babcock street, extending down towards 
Port Malabar, time 2 to 3pm. If you cannot stand for this amount of time, please bring a chair to sit down 
on. 

Saint Vincent De Paul Tag Sale 

There was a Tag Sale Sept 6 thru 9 at the food pantry on Palm Bay road. This was awesome, the Society 
made their goal and a lot of bargains were found by all those who attended. 

The burgers were delicious, I enjoyed having lunch with the crew on two different days, guys and gals, keep 
up the good work! 

Soccer Challenge  at St. Joseph School  

Oct 11 we are meeting at St. Joseph School at 8:30am to set up the goal and begin the Soccer challenge 
with the different age groups of kids. This is a lot of fun. This is the first round and will determine which 
of  our local student athletes who will be advancing on to the district championship. 
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Spotlight Theatre Dinner 

Oct 21 the Spotlight group will be having their annual dinner at our hall, the dinner is $20, time 5pm, keep 
in mind the date for their show Dec 3, cost $10. 

Trunk or Treat 

Oct 27 the time is TBD , will be made known at our next Council meeting. We will be bringing our float, this 
event is a lot of fun, it is one you do not want to miss. 

Columbus Club Cleanup Day 

Oct 28. Clean up day at the hall, come for the work party, our hall will be cleaned up and painted and in 
general given some TLC, guys we’re fortunate to have this facility, lets come together and brighten it up. 
Any and all help is appreciated. 

All Souls Day 

Nov 2 we will have an honor guard at the church, all Knights are welcome to attend, please come wearing 
your K of C shirts.  

Upcoming Parades 

Nov 11 Veterans parade Palm Bay and Dec 2 Holiday Light Parade Palm Bay  

Upcoming Events 

 November 4 district soccer competition at Saint Joe's (One time only) 

 Regional district soccer competition TBD at MCC gym. 

  

Vivat Jesus 

Tony Krzeminski 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Gary Bradley 
Family of the Month:  Shauna, Brock, Emma Gillespie 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Mike Deschaine 
Family of the Month:  Ted and Maria Krus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Richard Di Cicco, PGK 
Family of the Month:  SK Frank and Anne Altro 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:  
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month  
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in October 

Month Date 
Event 

 1 Annual Life Chain 2pm-3pm 

 2 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 3  

 4  

 5 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 6  

 7  

 8 Coats for Kids – Publix 192 - 9am-4pm 

 9 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 10 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 11 
Soccer Challenge at St. Joe School – 
8:30am 

 12 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 13  

 14  

 15 
Family Beach Picnic – 10:30am-5:30pm 
Futch Memorial Park 

 16 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 17  

 18 FIT Spaghetti Dinner 4:30pm 

 19  

 20  

 21 Spotlight Theatre Dinner 5pm 

 22  

 23 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 24  

 25  

 26 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 27 Trunk or Treat at the Church 

 28 Hall Clean-up Day 

 29  

 30 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 31 HALLOWEEN 
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

William S. Adamo 

Luigi J. Berardi 

Gary C. Bradley 

Patrick J. Farrelly 

Kenneth NC Friedel 

Mark A. Figura 

Terrence P. Galvin 

Robert K. Hoe 

Carl M. Kern 

Gerald L Lague 

Thomas L. Leggins 

Barry J. Lucas 

David J. Mancini 

Benjamin R. Pena 

Paul E. Sharkey 

Walter G. Smith 

William J. Thibault III 

Joseph A. Van Chieri Sr 

Richard J. Wombacher 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
Gary & Diane Bradley 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 
James E. Krempasky 

Peter Thibault Sr. 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Jerry Morris 
Bradley Hood 
Kevin Kenna 

Bert Kaiser and Eileen Burns 
James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 
Tony Kreminski 

 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment 
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=     Council 7408 Newsletter 

Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Beryl Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 

Deacon John Dunlop, Paul E. Phenix, Jr. 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website


19 

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 

   Pictures from September 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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